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Dear Clinton Community: 

Similarly, to how the Blue Jays have been gearing up for the most important part of their season, it has also been 

an impressive week for Clinton Street athletics and there is more to come. The boys’ grade 5 and 6 soccer team 

had their tournament this week, represented the school with determination and sportsmanship, and came up just 

short of advancing to the next round. Next week we have our cross country meet on Tuesday and the Grade 4/5 

boys’ football tournament on Friday. Plus, thanks to the sales of our Clinton Spirit Wear, our new team jerseys 

have arrived so the teams will both look and play at a high level.  

However, the most impressive athletic accomplishment at Clinton in the past week belongs to our incredible Office 

Administrator, Ms. Nancy Cabreiro. Nancy is an avid golfer and a member of the Portuguese Canadian Golf 

Association (PCGA). Due to Nancy’s exceptional play all season long, she qualified to participate in the PCGA’s 

Championships which took place on Sunday, October 2 at the Royal Woodbine Golf Course near the airport. It is 

with a great deal of Clinton Street school pride that I get to inform you that Nancy won her entire division, and it 

wasn’t even close.  Congratulations to Nancy for Clinton’s first championship of the year. Also, please keep this 

information in mind in case you ever end up playing a round with Nancy, she shanks a few shots early, asks you if 

you want to make the rest of the holes a bit more ‘interesting’, and you end up with a much lighter wallet when it 

is all said and done. 

We look forward to seeing you at our Clinton Curriculum Night on Thursday, October 6 from 5:00 – 6:00 p.m. and 
we hope that you will stay for the first Clinton Street School Council meeting at 6:30 and consider being an active 
part of the school council. 
Please go to www.clintonstreetschool.ca for all the Clinton Street news. 
 
We have so much for which to be thankful at Clinton and it will be great to see you inside the school building once 
again. 
We wish you all a wonderful Thanksgiving weekend and please remember that there is no school for students on 
Friday, October 7 and Monday, October 10.  
 
Happy Thanksgiving, 
 
 
Dan Taylor 
Principal 
Daniel.taylor2@tdsb.on.ca 

http://www.clintonstreetschool.ca/

